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Iron Mountain and Dry Fork Roads Are Open 
 

Big Timber…  MT.   As summer progresses, the Forest Service has fixed and opened 

some of the roads damaged by early spring flooding near Big Timber. 

The Big Timber Ranger District has repaired the Iron Mountain Road, #482 in the Deer 

Creeks area south of Big Timber and opened it for motorized travel.  The Dry Fork Road, #6645, 

which is a tributary of the East Boulder Road, is also open for high clearance vehicles. 

The Forest reminds visitors that the Half Moon Campground and most of the Big Timber 

Picnic Area, located in Big Timber Canyon are both open.   

Ranger Bill Avey asks recreationists to pick-up a free Gallatin National Forest Motor 

Vehicle Map at any area Ranger District office or at cooperating area sporting goods store or off-

highway vehicle shop.  This map details opportunities for motorized recreationists on the Forest.   

For more information please contact the Big Timber District Office at (406) 932-5155. 

 

 

- FS - 

 


